
 

St. Mary Magdalen Catholic Church 
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13th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

26th June 2022 
 

Sat 25 June        5.30pm Confessions 

13th Sunday    Vigil 6pm  Miroslaw + 

     

Sun 26 June      8am  Cleary FM 

13th Sunday    10am People of the Parish 

 

Mon 27 June     No Mass  
Feria      

 

 

Tue 28 June    No Mass 
St. Irenaeus, Bishop, Doctor - Martyr 

 

Wed 29 June    8am  People of the Parish 

      12noon Stoneman FM  
St. Peter and Paul - Solemnity - Holy Day of Obligation      

 

Thur 30 June     10am Vieira +  
The First Martyrs of the See of Rome 

 

Fri 1 July    10am Private Intention  

St. Oliver Plunket, Bishop, Martyr Exposition following Mass until 11am  

 

Sat 2 July    No Mass 
Feria     

 

Sat 2 July    5.30pm Confessions 

14th Sunday of the Year Vigil 6pm  J & H 

Sun 3 July    8am  People of the Parish 

14th Sunday of the Year  10am P & T 

 

Psalter Week 1 

Cycle of Prayer - St. Laurence, Cambridge.  

The Sick of the Parish 
 

We ask your prayers for all our brothers and sisters who are unwell, afflicted or distressed.  Comfort and relieve 

them according to their needs, and grant them the love and consolation of your Spirit: 

John Anderson-Hurst, William Barnes, Peggy Barron, Jason Beaumont, Michael Clarke, Sheila Curry, Fabiana Di 

Mascio, Patrick Doran, Ron Green, Josephine Kalagira, Jo Kelly, Molly Mc Garry, Yvonne Metcalfe, Robert Mullan, 

Mary O’Reilly, Pippa Williamson, Carol Sims, Terry Spellman, Brianna, Pauline Newton. 

 

Sunday  Readings 

 

First Reading: 

1 Kings 19:16,19-21 

 

Response to the 

Psalm 

O Lord, I is you who 

are my portion. 

 

 

Second Reading: 

Galatians 5:1,13-18 

 

Gospel: 

Luke 9:51-62 

 

EP III for Various 

Needs including its 

Preface 

 



 

Parish Anniversaries 

Francis Sutton (1979), Teresa Turner (2015), Mabel ‘Mabs’ Kavanagh (2015), Frederick Albon (1996), Hugh Scott (2001), Mi-

chael Rock (2005), Paula Buglione (2004), Catherine Crewdson (2004), Clive Ivemy (1981), Margaret Robinson (1983), Marga-

ret Twomey (1984), Ethel Glendenning (1980), Frank Morris (1981), Michael Melvein (1983), Sebastian Higgins (2018), 

Terence Barclay (2007). 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them.   

On behalf of FIND - May Suggestions 

Thank you all again for your generosity toward 

the great work that FIND does. 

The suggestion list for June is 

Breakfast Cereal 

Long Life Milk 

Sugar 

Long grain rice 

Jam 

These are only possible suggestions but anything 

is fantastic and anything can make 

all the difference. 

Thank you! 

Monthly Collection Figures 

May 2022 
 

 

£1656.00 - Standing Orders 

£1205.00 - Cash 

Total = £2861 

£351 - Priest Training Fund 

£280 - Parish Garden Upkeep  

 

Thank you for your immense generosity. 

I am sorry to say that I am going… 

I would like to thank you all for your kind words and for all your support after announcing last week 

that I will sadly moving in September. 

When Bishop Alan asked me to move here in November I was so looking forward to settling into the 

parish, where for the first time I found a home.  Unfortunately with my Dad’s health taking a turn for 

the worst in December, it made me realise how far away I am for them and I do miss them greatly!  

Family is really important to me. 

When I preached about the difference between a house and home a few weeks ago, I was already 

aware that I could be on the move and that homily I found hard to preach.  A home is not only where 

we feel safe, love and cared for, but it can also be about our roots and memories. 

I left the North East in 2002 to go to University in London and it was not until I began Seminary in 

2015 that I really began to spend long periods of time up there again.  I rediscovered the beauty of my 

home county and Northumbria.  

Since December, my desire to be less than 280 miles away from my parents has increasingly grown.  

This therefore led me to approach Bishop Alan to ask for his support in moving back home.  A three 

year loan period has been agreed and I will be moving to the Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle in Sep-

tember, with my last weekend here probably being the 11/12 September; though this is still to be con-

firmed. 

I would like to organise a Mass of Thanksgiving and Celebration for my time here and for the amazing 

people that I have met both here and across the Diocese of East Anglia.  I would like this to take place 

on the weekend of the August Bank holiday, SUNDAY 29TH AUGUST with ONE SUNDAY MASS at 

11am, followed by a garden party where people bring along their own picnics and join together as one 

community to share the joys that we all have in our lives. 

If you would like to help organise this, please can you add your name to the list that is in the porch 

and we will have a meeting as soon as possible.   

I would like to thank you all for your immense support when I arrive and your kindness and generos-

ity during my time here so far.  

Moving is never easy and this will be my sixth move in 3 years.  It will be hard for us all I know, but 


